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School Term Dates 2020 
Term 4 Monday 12 October – Friday 18 December (Students finish Wednesday 16 December) 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Principal’s Report
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 Week 10 2020 
  
  

SCHOOL CALENDAR         
Wednesday 16 December   Last Day for Students 

Thursday 17 December   Staff Development Day 

 

TERM ONE, 2021 

Wednesday 27 January   Staff Development Day 

Thursday 28 January   Staff Development Day 

Friday 29 January    First Day for Students Years 1-6 

Wednesday 3 February    2021 Kindergarten Students start 

Please report trespassing on school grounds, unlawful acts and vandalism to School Security on 1300 880 021 

    

  

  

          

  

  

Principal’s Report 

What a fantastic fortnight we have had at Guise Public 

School celebrating the wonderful achievements of 

students in various school areas. 

Presentation Days 
Our annual Presentation Day and Sports and Arts 

Presentation Day assemblies were held on Tuesday and 

Friday last week. These days are to celebrate and 

acknowledge outstanding achievements of individual 

children who have worked extremely hard this year in 

their classrooms and in various other areas of school life. 

Even though we had to run these assemblies virtually, it 

was wonderful to be able to recognise these hardworking 

students.  

 

Gold/Sapphire Reward Day 
On Wednesday last week we recognised all our students 

who had received a Gold or Sapphire Level Award 

throughout the year, by attending the Gold and Sapphire 

Level Reward Day. Students were treated to a special 

sausage sizzle lunch and ice-cream.  

Congratulations and well done to our students who have 

achieved this level of excellence in our awards system. 
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Year 6 Farewell 
It was a memorable and very special night for our Year 6 

students at their Farewell on Monday this week at 

Ingleburn RSL Club. Today we say good luck and goodbye 

to these students.  This time of the year is one of mixed 

emotions for Year 6 students, parents and staff. I hope 

that students will look back fondly on the memories they 

have made of their primary school years at Guise Public 

School and look forward to the next exciting chapter in 

their lives of high school. We wish all Year 6 students 

the best of luck for next year and the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guise Has Got Talent! 

On Thursday last week, some very talented students 

participated in our pre-recorded annual ‘Guise Has Got 

Talent’ Talent Quest. We had a variety of performances, 

including some awesome singers and dancers. All the 

performers did a wonderful job and should be very proud 

of themselves. The winners on the day were: 

 K-2 – Claire (1st), Dulcie and Janet (2nd), Malakai 

and Jacob (3rd) 

 3-6 – Kalara, Janda and Malakai (1st). Kalara and 

Chloe (2nd), Janet and Paige (3rd) 

Congratulations to the winners and to all the students 

who rehearsed and put an act together for the talent 

quest, which was viewed by all classes on the day. Thanks 

also to Miss Burfield and Miss Holdsworth for their 

excellent job in organising this fun event. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Reward Water Fun Day 
All students who have been at school for more than 95% 

of the time this term, were treated to a water fun day 

here at school. Children had so much fun rotating 

through all the planned water activities, but I think the 

most fun was with the water balloons. Well done to those 

students for their outstanding attendance this term. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEM Alive Day 
Yesterday we implemented our second ‘STEM Alive’ day, 

which incorporates all the various aspects which are 

encapsulated in Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics. During the day classes took part in a 

variety of STEM related activities, which included a 

variety of design and make challenges. These days are 

implemented to inspire our students to be creative and 

critical thinkers and to engage them in learning future 

focused skills and attitudes. We are looking forward to 

more STEM Alive Days next year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As this is the last newsletter for the 2020 school year, 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all children 

and their families a safe, relaxing and wonderful holiday 

break. We look forward to welcoming students back for 

the 2021 school year on Friday 29 January. 

Have a wonderful holiday! 

Megan Predl 

 

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 


